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Mr. Derek A. Widmayer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

tECOSAFE m HIC-55 High Integrity Container Topical Report SubmittalSubject:

Dear Derek:

Following our meeting on March 30, 1988, draft copies of the subject
report were delivered for your initial review. Based on our discussion at the
March 30th meeting, and subsequentj~ conversations, it was decided that a
revision of the subject report which addressed the fifty-five foot burial
depth, would be submitted. The ' purpose of this' letter is to submit the final
copies of the subject report. Accordingly, enclosed are ten (10) proprietary
and five (5) non-proprietary copies of Babcock & Wilcox Topical Report BAW-
2037.

The previously submitted reports should be destroyed and replaced with the
version included in this submittal. Babcock & Wilcox requests in accordance
with 10CFR2.79 that the base report be considered proprietary. Information
supporting this request is included in the affidavit that was submitted with
the earlier draft version of the subject report.

Pursuant to 10CFR170.12, an application for check in the amount of $150.00
was previously remitted.

Very trul Yours,

i~

!Paul M. Myers, Manager
Project Management & Technical Services
Waste Technology Services

cc: R.B. Borsum
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